
November 10, 2023 

Kerrville Genealogical Society explores the early days of this region

The Kerrville Genealogical Society will host Dr. Donald Frazier on 
Wednesday, Nov. 15, at 2 p.m., at the Guadalupe Basin Natural Resource 
Center. 
Frazier’s presentation outlines the interactions between native peoples 
and the early Spanish settlers in this part of Texas. He is the director of 
The Texas Center at Schreiner University in Kerrville, and is the award-
winning author of several books on Texas and Borderlands history. 
Frazier has taught in college classrooms at Texas Christian University, 
McMurry University, and Schreiner University and has worked 
extensively in public history. He is a member of the Philosophical 
Society of Texas, the Texas State Historical Association, The Texas 
Historical Foundation, and is an advisor to The Alamo, the Texas 
Education Agency, and the State Board of Education. Recently, 
Governor Gregg Abbott appointed him to head the Texas 1836 Project.
The GBNR is at 125 Lehmann Drive, Kerrville. The presentation is free. 
For more information, call the Kerrville Genealogical Society at 
830-315-1836 

 


